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07 March 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Project Playground – Work is Starting! 
 

I am delighted to let you know that, thanks to your amazing fundraising efforts, phase one of ‘Project 
Playground’ will start on Monday 13 March 2023. 
 
Following consultation with several companies and the School Council, we selected Pentagon Play to carry out 
the work for us.  
 
Work will take place where the existing play equipment is and for it to go ahead safely, we have undertaken a 
risk assessment and need to inform you of some temporary measures that will be put in place from Monday 
morning: 
 

- All Pentagon Play employees on site hold a DBS certificate and will take part in a safeguarding and 
safety induction before work commences. 
 

- The single pedestrian gate from Church Lane to the Infant Playground will be closed until work has 
finished and access for parents and children will be limited to the double gates onto the Junior 
Playground or the pedestrian gate from the cycle path. These gates will be open and closed at normal 
times. If you are dropping off or collecting children in years 1 to 3, please make your way through the 
MUGA.  
 

- Temporary fencing will be erected in the MUGA as there will be a waste skip sited there. Please do not 
allow your children to play with or beyond the fencing. 
 

- The green metal fencing and gates will remain closed to isolate the work site – please do not attempt to 
open the gates or go beyond the green fencing. 
 

The work, weather permitting, is expected to take a week. For health and safety reasons, the work site will 
remain closed until Pentagon Play give us the go ahead to reopen it and I will let you know once that happens. 
 
In the meantime the staff and children are really excited to get this project complete and thank you again for 
your amazing fundraising, without which this project could not take place. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
S Hardaker 

 
Mr S Hardaker 
Headteacher 
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